Winchester Cemetery Trustees
Minutes
August 29, 2023

Present: Chair, Brenden Hubbard; Clerk, Kathy Morehouse; Member, Stanley
Plifka, Jr; Sexton, Sherry Willard

Meeting called to order at 6:02 PM by Chairman Hubbard.

The clerk’s report from the previous meeting was accepted as read. Motion was
made by Butch and seconded by Kathy. Brenden abstained.

Sexton’s Report:

Sherry reported that they had 1 cremation burial. Two lots were sold.

The new fence has been installed including the donation from Monadnock Fence.
The culvert has been enlarged and cleaned up. Grass has started growing outside
the fence. The broken solar light down front has been replaced. Everyone has
their new tee shirts. The pressure washing continues and good progress is being
made. Mowing and trimming is caught up despite the rain.

Motion by Kathy, seconded by Butch to accept. Vote — Unanimous.

Old Business:

Sherry has ordered the plaques and they will be installed as soon as they arrive.
Brenden will continue to work on the market adjustment.

New Business: None

There were no citizens at this meeting. We received an article from 2007 from
Christy Frazier about Green Burials including one at Evergreen Cemetery.



Next meeting will be September 26" at the Cemetery Administrative building at
6:00.

Motion by Kathy to adjourn. Seconded by Brenden. Unanimous. Meeting
adjourned at 6:30 PM

Respectfully submitted,
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Kathryn rehouse
Clerk



